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24th September 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

Music Tuition 

 

We are delighted to be working with Wakefield Music Services to deliver instrumental lessons in our 

school. Wakefield Music Services teach all orchestral, jazz and popular instruments and there are 

opportunities to join bands and orchestras in the area. Please find attached the flyer to register and 

apply for lessons online. 

 

If your child is interested in taking music lessons with us, please read the following information and 

complete the form below. 

- The cost incurred will be payable to school at the start of term via MCAS. 

o  £84 per term for 20-minute group lessons 

- Instruments are free to loan from Wakefield Music Services, except for electric instruments, 

drums and piano. 

- A minimum of thirty-three music lessons will be provided over the year. 

Lessons continue from one academic year to the next. If your child would like to cease lessons, half a 

term’s notice of cancellation of music tuition is required in writing. Written notification should be 

issued to admin@larkshill.patrust.org.uk.  Unfortunately, refunds cannot be issued for termination of 

lessons mid-term. The cut off dates for giving notice are: 

- By October half term for finish at Christmas 

- By Christmas holiday for finish at February half term 

- By February half term for finish at Easter 

- By Easter for finish at May half term 

- By May half term for finish at Summer 

By registering with Wakefield Music Services, you agree for your child to take part in music lessons, 

pay fees as outlined above and accept notice requirements for stopping lessons. 

 

We look forward to welcoming your child to music lessons! 

Larks Hill Admin Team 

   
Yours sincerely,    
  

    

 Interim Headteacher   
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